PUBLIC NOTICE
SUGAR CREEK WWTP DISINFECTION IMPROVEMENTS
The Sangamon County Water Reclamation District is constructing a new UV Disinfection system at their Sugar Creek Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) in order to meet the effluent limits required by the current National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit.  The project includes the construction a new UV Disinfection structure, a new pump station, a new electrical building, and additional ancillary items such as buried piping and site improvements to serve the new facilities.  Funding for this project is provided by a low interest loan from the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency’s Water Pollution Control Loan Program (WPCLP).  The WPCLP is funded by both State and Federal sources.  The $6,875,000.00 loan has an interest rate of 1.35% and will be repaid over 20 years.  For more information contact the Sangamon County Water Reclamation District.   
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